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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Thank you for your very kind donations to our Harvest collection.  Representatives from Besom collected everything on 

Thursday and asked me to pass on their thanks to you all. 

 

It was also fantastic to see so many parents at Party night on Friday evening. A big ‘thank you’ to FOBSA for 

organising another successful event. 

 

Half term is fast approaching and we have had a very busy time at school. I would like to take this opportunity to wish 

everyone a happy and healthy half term holiday and we all look forward to seeing you on 30th October. 

 

Kind regards 

Miss K Aldred 
 

Diary Dates 

 

20/10   End of Term 

23/10 –27/10 - Half Term Holiday 

30/10 – Term starts at 8.45am 

25/11 FOBSA Christmas Fare 2-4.00pm 

12/12 – Reception Christmas play  

13/12- Year 1 Christmas play  

14/12 – Year 2 Christmas play 

21/12 – Final Assembly at 9.15am 

21/12 – School closes at 2.00pm 

 

 

 

Parents Evening 

16th/18th October 

 

If you have not yet had the opportunity please do sign up to 

meet with your child’s class teacher to discuss their progress, 

at one of the forthcoming parents’ evenings. 

If you have already signed up please take some time, before 

your appointment, to look at your child’s work in their classroom 

and then make your way over to the main hall, where the 

teachers will meet with you. 
 

 

Thank you 

A big ‘Thank you’ to Collingwood College who lent us their minibus on Friday. We were fortunate to have been donated 

a small number of LEGOLand tickets, which enabled us to take Willow group to the park. Much fun was had by all! 

Willow Group now have a notice board, just outside the toilets, so please take a moment to read more about the 

Nurture group and the amazing work they do. 

 

Poppy Appeal 

This year’s Poppy Appeal will commence on 

Monday 30th October. 

Year 2 pupils will be coming round to the classes selling the 

poppies.  If you would like to make a donation, then please send 

your child/ren into school with money in a sealed, named 

envelope. 

 

Help Needed! 

The last few pieces of outdoors EYFS furniture 

have now arrived and are waiting to be built. 

We are looking for volunteers that are able to 

help us on Friday afternoon from 1.15pm. If 

you are able to help please let Mrs Collins know 

in the school office. 

 

 


